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10th August 2021 
 
Dear year 13 Learners, Parents and Careers,  
 
For most of you this will be my last letter regarding college business, and therefore I just wanted to say a massive thank 
you for being such a fantastic year group. You have been a fun year group with a real passion and desire to take on 
opportunities and make life changing experiences. Your resilience and determination despite the pandemic have 
allowed you to achieve your best which is demonstrated by the outstanding results your year group have achieved, 
these include: 

 
Average Technical result was a Distinction + 
• Built Environment Advanced Technical Certificate learners achieved an average grade of Distinction + 
• Engineering Diploma learners achieved an average grade of Distinction Distinction 
• Digital Media Diploma learners achieved an average grade of Distinction Distinction 
• Digital Media Extended Certificate learners achieved an average grade of Distinction* 

Average A Level result was a B  
Progress 
• On average our A Level Learners achieved 0.5 grades higher than their predictions based off of their GCSE Grades 
• On average our Technical Learners achieved 1.6 grades higher than their predictions based off of their GCSE Grades 

Attainment 
• 24% of learners achieved an average grade of A/Distinction or higher 
• 27% of learners achieved at least 3 grade B’s or higher at Level 3 
• 80% of learners achieved at least one grade B or higher at Level 3 

 
Confidence of Exam Boards Review of evidence 
All Schools and Colleges were informed that one awarding body (Exam board) would review the evidence that we used 
to formulate your Teacher Assessed Grades (TAG’s) this summer. You should be aware that we were reviewed by four 
awarding bodies in total and the great news is that none of them felt the need to request any additional information 
or review any additional evidence. This was a very welcome endorsement of your teachers’ judgements and gave us a 
very high level of confidence in the assessment of your grades. 

 
Appeals 
If, having received your results you wish to appeal any please see the link below to review the original information you 
were sent regarding this or email examsoffice@ldeutc.co.uk where you will be directed further. You can find my last 
letter regarding the appeals on our website or by clicking  here.  

 
Lastly, I would like to wish you all the best for your future and remind you of two things: 
• We are always here for you, if you need help, want to someone to talk to or passing by please visit us and tell us 

what you are up too. 
• And remember, “Don’t look back on missed opportunities” 

Keep safe, 

 
Geoffrey Fowler  
CEO & Principal 


